## LOCAL S/6, INDUSTRIAL UNION of MARINE & SHIPBUILDING WORKERS OF AMERICA / I.A.M.A.W.



## LEADERSHIP ALERT: 4/22/22

## ALWAYS ASK FOR A UNION REPRESENTATIVE WHEN MEETING WITH ANY MEMBER OF MANAGEMENT

Brothers and Sisters,

The Union has recently been made aware that the Company is assigning mechanics to meet with their Craft Administrators to discuss time usage. Mechanics are arriving and noticing that there is no Union Representative present. The Company then proceeds to question the mechanic about certain absences, and in some cases, has offered resignation in lieu of discharge. These are meetings called by management that could lead to discipline or termination. No mechanic can refuse to comply with a reasonable assignment given by a member of supervision. However, if you are assigned to speak with a Craft Administrator, please immediately upon arrival ask for Union Representation and do not answer any questions until your Union Representative arrives. These are your protected Weingarten Rights under the National Labor Relations Act. You are entitled to Union Representation and Local Lodge S6 will assure you are represented.

In Solidarity, Local S6 Leadership All updates can be viewed at the LS6 Website: https://iams6.org

President

Vice President

Rock Grenier Chris Williams Ray Gauthier Chief Steward Bath/EBMF

Scott McFadden Chief Steward Hardings/CW/Bissons Recording Secretary Secretary Treasurer

Ryan Ryder Stephen Stewat

Kevin Gayton Andy James Trustee

Trustee

Bill Barrows Trustee

Randy Johnson Jr. Conductor-Sentinel

Tim Suitter Communicator

N/A Educator

